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| Todd Hanson am writing you as part of public comments in regards to the
application for a pier and rock crushing facility by Salmons Incorporated in
Prospect Maine.

My Points of Concerns are as follows:

* The possible disruption of the mercury (that isn't even addressed in the
application) that remains in the river due to the HoltaChem Plant disaster.

* The possible hampering of the clean-up effort related to the settlement of MPA,
NRDC Vs, Mallinckrodt / HoltaChem.

* The local effects of the air quality created from blasting, crushing, transporting
of the granite from Heagan Mountain, creating dust and high levels of (silica) a
known group 1 carcinogenic.

* The local effects of the quality and quantity of drinking water due to the blasting
of Heagan Mountain and the crushing plant that is proposed to draw 50,000
gallons of water from our aquifer.

* In multiple parts of the application it has been stated that the proposed site of
the pier and rock crushing facility is in an “undeveloped area and avoids contact
with local residents” which in fact is proposed to be located (fo the best | can
figure) about 600’ from my well and residence. My home was constructed in
2020 and therefore does not show up on the google earth photos used in the
application.

I believe this proposal is not in the best interest of the Penobscot River, the town
of Prospegt or the State of Maine.
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